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Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 12:10 AM

To: nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk

Subject: FW: 

 
 
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 
From: Ishtiaq Khan [mailto:drishtiaqlkl@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 12:00 PM 
To: nadeemjan@ctc.irg.com 
Cc: shahidali@ctc.org.pk 
Subject:  
 
 

                    This is with reference to your explanation letter as to my abstinensim during STPEC meeting dated 9th August 
2019. It is to inform you that I was not feeling well on the eve of the said activities. I informed the concern TCsp Mr Irshad khan 
on time. Due to severe pain in my stomach I was unable to follow the proper procedure for the sick leave but I sent a text 
message which can be shared as proof if required. It is also requested that please take the concern TCsp Mr Irshad in the loop 
for further explanation. 
It is not a matter of pretense but a genuine problem which impeded my way to fulfill my duty according to the desire level. . But 
contrary to it, previously I proved myself dutiful and always responded promptly on any type of task even sharp-time bounded 
task given by the office or supervisor.  

Anyhow, I am offering sincere apology for the inconvenience and will assure you that same practice will not be repeated any more 
ahead. 

Best regards, 

H/dr ishtiaq khan  

 

H/dr ishtiaq afridi 
union council polio officer (ucpo) 
cell.03005970002.3452458306 


